
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
February 18, 2022 

Facilities, Transportation, Safe Schools and Healthy at Work 
 
Transportation: 
• We have completed repairs on a couple of buses so we are now back to having all buses back on line.  
• Working with Ms. Stewart on getting the vehicle and paperwork prepared for the McKinney Vento driver.  
• Discussed with TANK a situation where their buses were running our stop arms. That has been taken care of.  
  
Facilities: 
• Held meeting with Hayes and Associates and contractors on NPS cafeteria/kitchen project on the 16th at 4:00 pm.  
• Mr. Atkins has been informed we will need to make different arrangements for Summer School due to the work 

being conducted at NPS. This will also include custodial and certified staff. I had conversation with Ms. Hyden 
concerning possible options, etc… as we move forward.  

• Discussed the need to finalize the outdoor kitchen trailer so we can get it reserved, etc… Ms. Hoover is working on 
that aspect.  

• We will need to close the kitchen cafeteria the last two weeks of school so we can begin some of the demo due to 
the length of the project. At this point, I don’t see any way that we will start school with a functioning 
kitchen/cafeteria. I believe the delays in materials, etc… discussed at our meeting will prevent this from taking 
place.  

• New LED light bulbs are being installed in the GED rooms. 
• Maintenance me have completed walkthroughs of all buildings. There were no major issues found. 
  
Safe Schools 
• Ms. Stewart, Dr. Dalzell, and myself met and created Steps for Threat Assessments for our schools. We are placing 

the final revisions on the document. 
• I have received the information from Mobilcomm on a new radio system to assist our schools/district with more 

consistent communication. The initial quote is for Digital Radio Repeater System: $42,834.49. This does not 
include the price of radios. However, we believe some of our current radios would be compatible with the system.  

• I have also attached a Safe Schools update  
 

Healthy at Work 
• We picked up additional mask donation on 2/17 from the state. We are well stocked on masks at this time. 

 


